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Comments: The forest service should not allow the proposed development at Holland lake. This area is crucial

for wildlife habitat, as well as undeveloped, and unsullied recreational land. By developing the land surrounding

the lake for commercial and tourism use is not in the best interest of the public or the natural ecosystem on the

land. Free public access will be restricted and a select few will monetarily benefit while the general public will lose

a treasured Montana location. 


